
From: Murtishaw, Scott
Sent: 3/8/2012 8:08:40 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Madera energy

Before or after your other meeting works for me. I have two letters, one where we were cc'd on a letter from 
Madera to PG&E and the other that I already mentioned.

"Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:

Scott,

Would Friday afternoon work? I have a meeting at the CPUC from 3:00-4:00 but could stop by before or after. 
9:00 for a call works too. Do you have all of the letters?

We are meeting with them on Monday.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Murtishaw, Scott lmailto:scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 06:16 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: Madera energy

Meredith,

You may have heard that Madera sent a letter to Peevey, Nichols, Levin etc about their failure to renegotiate with 
PG&E. Can we talk about what’s happening with Madera and CRES sometime Friday or next week?

Thanks

Scott Murtishaw

Energy Advisor to President Peevey

California Public Utilities Commission
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